
Amendment Statement: 

 

The Greater Chattanooga Public Television Corporation (GCPTC) had submitted an application for a 

minor change in its licensed facility (WTCI) in September 2014 (BPEDT-20140925ACE). In that application 

GCPTC had used an incorrect power level of 200KW to replicate the current service area of WTCI 

(BLEDT-20060629ACO). In the amended application GCPTC is requesting a power level of 160KW which 

should duplicate the existing coverage area of WTCI and not cause increased overall interference to 

other stations. 


